## PARKWOOD LTD. NEWS



April 2020

submit photos or news: ParkwoodIDTNews@gmail.com

## Canceled by Communities management

April's- Lady's luncheon, HOA Agenda Meeting, "Everybody's Birthday" picnic, Easter Dinner plus use of pool, shuffleboard courts and clubhouse.

May 14th 1pm -. HOA Meeting ?



Not the photo I wanted to take. So now residents are soaking rays at home. Alone?



The last excitement of the season?

How long has it been since you saw your neighbor? Maybe they have fallen, gotten sick? Be a good neighbor, check!

Winner's Hug? Take them when you can get them. Just another Pre-virus pleasure.





Special thanks to Sheri Wilkinson, Linda Walp & Larry Carabine for submitting photos.

Do you need some good news about now? Well, there is some. Our fair city is still collecting our garbage, yard cuttings and recyclables. Oh, that is such good news. The city of Wildwood is also going ahead with construction and road maintenance already scheduled before the Corona Virus flew in. If you felt the vibrations of heavy equipment and smelled foul scents in the air, it was the road crew working along Parks Street in Parkwood LTD.



I guess they forgot to remind workers about social distance. Ooops, I forgot. These guys are at work. They aren't socializing

Want your newsletter by e-mail or wish to contribute news or photos please send electronically to ParkwoodLTDNews@gmail.com

Your HOA is still looking for a Secretary and a Bingo leader for the 2020-2021 season. Please contact HOA President Richard Weaver if you have questions or are willing to volunteer.

## FROM THE DESK OF LINDA WALP

For those of us heading north sooner or later before summer hits, be safe while traveling. Best wishes for what you may find when you reach your summer home. I hope to see you in November.



Pre-Corona Pool time with the new addition to the clubhouse, we are now, not allowed to enjoy.

## Lady's Luncheon a success!

On March 5<sup>th</sup>, 32 ladies from Parkwood LTD and adjoining Parkwood communities carpooled to Rose Plantation in Fruitland Park. There was so much laughing and visiting no one remembered to take photos or save a menu. Too many calories were consumed, but all is good because they were delicious. There were door prizes and boxed sweets provided by our hostess, Jackie Simmons.

Future Lady's luncheons are on hold.



Hey! This is a "NO PARKING on the grass"

Community!

ParkwoodLTDNews@gmail.com